
2019 TERM 3: Week  10 – Monday 23rd September 

Term 3:  Important Dates 

SEPT Wed 25 Hawera Cross Country Champs 

Fri 27 Last Day of Term 3 

OCT   Mon 14 First Day Term 4 

NOV      Sat  2 PETS DAY  

HUIRANGI  SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 

Dear Parents and Caregivers 

Thanks to everyone for supporting the children at the Cluster Cross                

Country event last Thursday.  We had a lucky break with the weather and 

all the children did themselves proud on the day. Special congratulations 

to Aroha Morehu and Lucas Williams-Meston who came first in their age 

group, and to Maria Monroy Felix, Lilah Elers, Miriama Pokere,                     

Maddeline Pearce and Tiana Kettle who were placed second, and Emma 

Lane and Ella Brett who were third in their races.                                                                          

Huge thanks to the parents who helped the Home & School run the food 

stall, your help is very much appreciated.  Huge thanks too, to the Collins 

and Corlett families for allowing us the use of their paddocks for the Cross 

Country.  Being able to use the farmland gives us an authentic course for 

the children to use, so we are very grateful.  

This is, of course, the last week of the term and children have had an      

extremely busy third term and are tired and some have picked up illnesses 

that seem to go hand in hand with tiredness!                                                                  

Hopefully we will all be rejuvenated after a two week break!  Before the 

holidays, please come in and have a look through the lost property bin…. 

It’s overflowing! 

Have a great and safe holiday break 

Ngā  mihi 

Tony Williams 

Respectful     Accountable     Fair     Trustworthy 

School Goal: Fairness  -  To be patient and take turns 

Notices:  

Taranaki Championships Cross Country :- we have 10 students entered into this event on Wednesday in Hawera  -                         

Rawinia Andrews, Calais Leslie, Lilah Elers, Emma Lane, Alisha Kumar, Ella Brett, Tiana Kettle, Maddeline Pearce,                           

Jai Patuwairua and Lucas Williams-Meston.  These children have an information sheet and map in their bags                  

today. Good Luck everyone!  

Person of Character:-   Respectful  Accountable  Fair  Trustworthy   [RAFT]                                                         

The following students had received a POC card during the week and their names were drawn out at assembly:    

Meila Gwiazdzinski [10 points] for being a trustworthy class member, Kelvin Hewson [10 points] for doing great 

work for his sample book, Rose Weston for doing some great reading, Georgia Hart for completing a 50 word                    

challenge and Kade Nicholls for working well in class.  Congratulations everyone! 

  

Tui, Ava & Bella in their Cross Country races 



 W’akako’a    Maia    Tika     Pono 

HUIRANGI SCHOOL                                                           

Start - 9am  [children are not to be dropped off before 8.30am]                                                                                         

Morning tea - 10.40 to 11am                                                                              

Lunch  - 12.30pm to 1.15pm                                                                       

End of Day  - 2.45pm bus leaves                                    

[children to be picked up by 3pm] 

PUBLIC HEALTH NURSE    

 Our Public Health Nurse  is Gillian Boyce.                                  

Gill can be contacted on                                                                    

7537790 extn 7076 or 0274064822  

 

Notices:   

Duffy Role Model Assembly:- this was held last week 
and each child was presented with 2 Duffy books.  The 
photo shows the Role Model  visitor  -  actor, musician, 
song writer Maxwell Apse entertaining the children. 

 

Juicie Fundraiser:- Today the eldest/only child from each 
family is bringing home a sheet for a Juicie                    
fundraiser.  Full details are on the sheet, with the orders 
and money to be returned to the school office by                                   
5th November. They are $8 per pack, with 10  juicies in 
each pack. These are great to have in the freezer at home 
for those hot summer days!                                                             
Thanks for your support in advance ! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Huirangi Home & School Executive   

  President: Adam Pearce  Ph 0274 745315                                                                                            

 Secretary:  Jo Alldridge   Ph 021 402538  

  Treasurer:  Nicola Jupp   Ph 0274 314113 

2019 Duffy Books in Homes Sponsor     

LOCKDOWN PROCEDURE 

In the event of a real lockdown parents will be alerted via the app 

and it will say: 

‘ Huirangi School is in lockdown’ 

When you see this, please refrain from contacting school, or any 

teacher/teacher aide as this could lead to distraction of their    

primary focus, which is caring for our students. Please do  not 

drive up to school, or attempt to enter the school. 

Hunter, Indi W, Maddie, Taya, Nataliya  and Seth in their Cross 

Country races 


